
Comment Submitted by: Brian C. Quinn, Saint Paul, MN, United States 
 
General Comment:I support the proposed fee disclosure rules.  Before the Dept of Labor 
announced 
the proposed rule change, and then the media started commenting on it, I had no 
idea that all these hidden fees existed.  I assumed that because some fees for 
my 401k were disclosed, that therefore all fees were disclosed.  I bet most of 
my co-workers also have no idea that all these different fees exist.  I want to 
know where my money is going, and how much of it is going! 
 
Thanks, 
Brian C. Quinn 
Saint Paul, MN 


